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The following information and corrections are added to the Tender Documents for this project:  

1. Questions & Answers: 

 

1. Question: We would like to request a 1-week extension to the tender period. 

Answer: Unfortunately, the District can’t extend the closing date of July 8, 2024. 

2. Question: Is Contractor required to process timber for District use? 

Answer: No, the Contractor is responsible for disposal of timber. Payment for all clearing and 

grubbing includes removal and disposal of all branches, stumps, timbers, and vegetation 

remains. 

3. Question: For the Ball Diamond Infield Mix Product we have been unable to find local 

supplier that can provide exact material specified. Will a locally supplied product that is 

consistent with the existing infield surface be acceptable? 

Answer: Yes, a locally sourced product will be acceptable. Contractor to provide sieves to 

confirm that the alternate product is consistent with existing material prior to approval. 

4. Question: Based on site visit the proposed gravel access appears to be in conflict with new 

parking lot. Is this gravel access location going to be revised prior to construction? 

Answer: Yes, the daycare parking layout has changed which will require an adjustment to 

gravel access location. It is anticipated that the access location and maintenance gate will be 

relocated as shown below in red. 
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5. Question: For bonding requirements on electronic submissions will an ink scan suffice, or 

will the tender submittal require a digital bond? 

Answer: Ink scan or digital bond will be acceptable. 

6. Question: What is the anticipated award date? 

Answer: The District is expecting to award the contract by July 12, 2024 provided the project is 

within District budget. 

7. Question: Can a disposal site be provided by the District to support this project? 

Answer: The District has a disposal site (“Stump Dump”) that can be used for the project. The 

disposal site can receive materials from the clearing & grubbing, rock removal, and unsuitable 

soil material removal. The disposal site cannot receive removal materials such as concrete, 

fencing, posts, etc.  

District staff will provide direction on site dumping locations for different materials prior to 

construction (i.e. expected dumping location of clearing debris vs soils vs rock). 

If the Contractor elects to make use of the disposal site, the Contractor will be responsible for 

maintenance of site access and disposal site during use.   

The disposal site is located approximately here: 

https://www.google.ca/maps/dir//49.093152,-125.8483846/@49.093951,-

125.8478327,1464m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m2!4m1!3e0 

 


